
  

 

 

 

 
 

 

  
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As the end of the school year is drawing nearer, I would like to share with you our plans for the 
new academic year. 
 
We have some staff changes for the next school year and so the school structure is as follows: 
 

FS1  Mrs Adamson 

FS2 Miss Robinson 

Year 1 Mrs Noble 
Mrs Jowitt 

Year 2 Mrs Aston 

Year 3 Miss Hicking 

Year 4&Year 5 Mrs Stables 
Miss Battersby 

Year 6 Mrs Brady 

 
 
Due to these unprecedented times we are unable to provide the children with the usual transition 
week, where the children move into their new classroom and get to work with their new class 
teacher. 
 
Therefore, to aid their transition we will be sending out a video of all the Marshland Staff so they 
can introduce themselves to the children.  This will be available on the school website and on our 
twitter page 
 
Also, in the last few weeks we will be sending details out in regards to our “ Zoom meet your new 
teacher sessions”, where the children will have a chance to see and talk to their new  teacher. 
 
If you have any questions in regards to your child’s transition, please do not hesitate to contact 
the school office 
 
We hope that you and your children have a lovely summer and we are excited to begin a new 
school year in September. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs L Tomlinson 
Head of School 
 
 
 

                 At the heart of it all is the child                       

 Marshland Primary Academy 
Marshland Road 

Moorends, DN8 4SB 
Tel: 01405 812693 

 


